
English:  
We are going to start our week off by writing about our half terms. Our focus will be 
on using full stops and capital letters correctly.  
We are then going to focus on nouns and adjectives, making sure we understand the 
difference and can use both nouns and adjectives in our writing. We will be using 
adjectives to describe some autumn objects.   
  

Phonics:    
This half term we are going to be focusing on phase 4 blends and clusters.  
This week we are going to look at the blends:  
st, nd, mp, nt  
The tricky words we will be learning this half term are: 
said, have, like, so, do, some, come, little, one, were, out, what, when, 
there  

Maths: 
This week we are going to be working with numbers to 100 (beyond 
100 if you child is able) 
We will be ordering numbers, filling in missing numbers on a 10 
square and working on 2 digit numbers. We will be making sure that 
we understand a 2 digit number is made up of tens and ones.  

 

Homework: 
Your child will bring home a reading book. They will be able to change their 
book once they have read it.  
 
Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and 
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder 
needs to be completed.  
There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also 
remember that big club is available.  
 
There is a spelling test every Friday. Please support your child with learning 
their words each week.     

This week in Year 1  
 

Monday 1st November 2021 
 

I hope you all had a wonderful half term!  
 

 
  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



Action Points: 
★ This half term PE is on a Monday and a Friday. Please make sure your child has a PE kit 
in school.      

★ Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in 
by Wednesday.  

★ Pencil cases were sent home before half term. Please make sure they have bene 
returned and have the following items in them: 
Writing pencils 
Colouring pencils 
A whiteboard pen 
Scissors 
A glue stick    

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 1 Team  
Miss Horth, Mrs Hall and Mrs Wright  


